¢/o Geology Department
University of Cincinnati
Cincinnati 21, Ohlo
February 28, 1950

Dr. H. B. Stenzel

Bureau of Economic Geology
University of Texas
Austin, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel,

Many thanks for forwarding my letter of
February 20th to Professor Deen. If T get my thesls
finished in time, I should like to be considered for a
job with the summer field work at College Station for the
second term.

Dr. Gordén M. Frey, Assistant Professor
of Geology at the University of Cincinnati, is very much
interested in the opening in structural geology at the
University of Texas and has written to Professor Deen for
additionsl information. I have been acquainted with Dr.
Frey for about fourteen years and I believe that he is worth
your serious consideration. I am sure that you will find
that he is a very cooperative worker and that he would have
very little difficulty fitting into your organization.

Sincerely yours,

YU, Plopaot.

W. H. Alexander, Jr.





